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Report Number: 2019-2372

Incident:  In-State Warrant
Location: 2100th block of Rebecca Circle Montgomery
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 8/2/2019 1000

Date, Time Assigned: 8/2/19 1000

Synopsis:

On 08/02/19 at approximately 1000 hours, Kendall County Sheriff's deputies arrived in the
2100th block of Rebecca Circle in Montgomery for a warrant service. Contact was made with
Francisco Velasquez, a 29 year old male from the 700th block of Duncan Drive in Aurora, who
had a valid warrant out of Kendall County for one count of forgery, one count of driving while
license suspended and obstructing justice . Velasquez was placed into custody and transported
to the Kendall County jail without incident.

Reporting Deputy: Z. Schmitt 86
V\/ e
Supervisor: LJM/{/‘/% Avﬂy Disseminated on: -

The Sheriff's Office would like to repfind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-2376
Incident: ~ Speeding 35+ over limit
Location: Grove Road/IL Route 52
Township: Seward

Date, Time Occurred: 08/02/2019, 2218hrs

Date, Time Assigned: same
Synopsis:

Sheriff's Deputies stopped a vehicle that was traveling southbound on Grove Road for
speeding 107mph in a 55mph zone. The driver of the vehicle Alec C. Myers, 26 year old male,
400 block of South 6th Street, Malta, IL was cited for speeding. Malta was released on a
personal recognizance and given a mandatory court date to appear at the Kendall County
Courthouse.

Reporting Deputy: R. Peay
Supervisor: ﬂ:;// F) Disseminated on: _ &~ S/ ¢

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until
proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



